
  
 

 

 

    DISTRICT A3- 44th ANNUAL CONVENTION      

 

BANNERS***BANNERS***BANNERS 
 

 

 

Governor Janet is requesting that all Lions and Lioness bring their 

 

CLUB BANNERS 

 

to the 44th Annual Convention to be held April 15, 16, 17/2016 

 

At the Opening Ceremonies on Friday April 15, 2016, all Club Banners 

will be presented. 

 

PLEASE APPOINT TWO OF YOUR CLUB MEMBERS TO PARADE YOUR CLUB’S BANNER 

INTO THE CEREMONY 

 

LETS PUT AN EFFORT INTO HAVING ALL THE CLUB BANNERS AT THIS CEREMONY. 

 

Don’t let your Club Banner be the one that is MISSING. 

 

ALL THE BANNERS WILL BE COORDINATED PRIOR TO THE OPENING CEREMONY. 

 

PLEASE HAVE YOUR BANNER & CARRIERS AT THE STAGING AREA 15 MINUTES 

BEFORE THE OPENING CEREMONIES. 

 

 

NOTE: 

 
THERE WILL BE RESERVED SEATING FOR ALL  

BANNER CARRIERS 
 


